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Important Message Regarding Active Employees and 
ACA 1095-C Forms 

The State Health Plan (Plan) office continues to receive numerous 
calls from active employees inquiring about their 1095-C forms. 

Please do not send your employees to the Plan to inquire about their 
1095-C forms. The forms are your responsibility as the employer and 
the Plan’s office cannot assist them. 

If your group is participating in the Plan’s 1095-C project and you have 
not yet received confirmation that your forms are approved for mailing, 
you should email ACA@nctreasurer.com for assistance. 

If your group is not part of the Plan’s 1095-C project, the Plan is not 
able to assist you or your employees. A good resource for additional 
information is the IRS’s website. 
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